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Following completion of the car park extension in    October, Work started on the new building in 

November, following completion of the car park extension. The very wet weather in December and 

January has delayed the project slightly but good progress is now being made and the new building 

is planned to open at the end of May. The final phase, the removal of the old building and the 

restoration of the parking and circulation area, is scheduled for completion by mid July. There will 

then be 67 more parking spaces than before, and parking for 120 bicycles. 

Ways of reducing the visual intrusiveness of the fencing to the car park extension, when seen across 

the Woodfield, are being explored.  

 

 

http://ashteadindependents.org/ashtead-station-update/
http://ashteadindependents.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/03/IMG00034-20130204-1008.jpg
http://ashteadindependents.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/03/IMG00034-20130204-1008.jpg
http://ashteadindependents.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/03/IMG00034-20130204-10081.jpg

